
From: Yvonne Hancock [mailto:yvonne@bankstaug.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 1:26 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: New FDIC Assessments 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
Once again, the smaller banks, like the one that I work for is taking the 
“monetary spanking” for misbehaving, when it was not us, but the larger “more 
affluent” companies who were only concerned about their own pockets being filled 
with money.  I keep hearing in the news that our “government” “gets it”!  But as 
they think they might “get it”, the people in charge of these companies don’t “get 
it”.  And sad to say they aren’t as strictly regulated as small banks.  My question 
is “why not”.  Just because they have mega-billions does that make them immune 
to regulations? If the government had been regulating these companies with the 
fine tooth comb that is used for smaller community banks, perhaps they could 
have seen the problem before it became a crisis.  Now that we are in the crisis 
mode, community banks are supposed to help bail out those individuals who can’t 
see past their “golden parachutes”.  I certainly hope not!   
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